
Family Meal Kit 
We are working in conjunction with Feed a Child Torbay who is able to provide our school 
with an emergency family meal kit and recipe idea, for parents who are in financial difficulty 
and struggling to provide a family meal at home.  At the moment this will continue until 
December 2020. 
 
Please contact school directly, in the strictest confidence, and we will organise a meal kit for 
you to collect, either during the school day or if you would prefer, at the end of the day 
when the school is quieter.   
 
Feed a Child Torbay can also provide 2 family meal kits for each week of a school holiday, if 
you are finding it particularly hard to provide a meal for your family during Covid19.  You 
just need to tell us how many are in your family and then Feed a Child Torbay will drop the 
two kits off to the school.  October half-term is just around the corner and if you need two 
meal kits please contact us as soon as possible to enable us to organise this for you. 
 


